
 

 

On behalf of the Dunedin Grass Kart Club, I would like to formally invite all kart members to join 
us for the 2025 New Zealand National Grass Kart Championships. 

These will be held at Reids property which is located approximately 10 minutes from the Outram 
Township. This will be signposted from Outram. 

The race dates are Saturday April 19th and Sunday April 20th, 2025. Entries, accompanied by all 
entry fees must be returned to us no later than November 30th, 2024.  All entries must be sent 
through as a group via your club secretary and fees paid into the Dunedin Grass Kart Clubs bank 
account. Late entries will not be accepted. 

Food and refreshments will be available for purchase at the track, and we encourage you to 
support these wonderful people who are volunteering their time to be there for the weekend. 

We will be using transponders so please make sure that you have your plastic mounting plate 
already fitted to your Kart. 

All karts MUST be initially scrutineered by your club BEFORE coming to the final scrutineering. 
This will be held on Friday April 18th at Ewan Allan Honda located at 119 Dukes Road North, 
Mosgiel. This will be from 2pm until 6pm. 
There will be scrutineering facilities available on the Saturday morning for rechecks from 
7.30am until 8am. 
Drivers briefing will be at 8 am and racing will start at 9 am. There will be 3 rounds on Saturday 
and 3 rounds on Sunday. 
 
NZ champs T-Shirts must be ordered on the driver’s entry form, and these will be $40.00. 
 
Please read the rules as there have been some modifications, 
 
Camping will be permitted at the track and their will be security monitoring.  
NO DOGS PERMITTED. 
 
Prizegiving will be held on Sunday 20th April. This will be at the Wingatui Racecourse Function 
Centre located at 285 Gladstone Road North, Mosgiel Dunedin. Doors open at 6pm with a meal 
at 6pm followed directly afterwards with Prizegiving at 7pm. The champs entry fee will cover the 
driver only, Additional tickets can be ordered and paid for on the drivers entry form. There will be 
no admittance without a ticket and there will be no door sales. 
 
Safe travels to everybody and we look forward to hosting a fantastic weekend full of racing. 
 
Kind Regards 
John Tielkes 
DGKC President 


